
 
 

 
 

 

 

 

 
 

 
 

 
 

 
 

 

 

 
 

 
 

 
 

 

 

 

 
 

 
 

 
 

 

 
 

 
  

 

 
   

   

COVID-19 Release #45 
For immediate release:  July 9, 2020 
Contact:  Martha Ann Kneiss, 772-214-2790 

Martin County makes face coverings available  
On Tuesday, July 7, the Martin County Board of County Commissioners adopted an emergency ordinance requiring face 
coverings be worn in public to help reduce the spread of COVID-19. Martin County will make face coverings available to 
the general public with the generous assistance of our local chambers of commerce, the Business Development Board of 
Martin County (BDB) and county libraries.  

Local Businesses 
Beginning Friday, July 10, local businesses can pick up boxes of disposable masks from one of the five chambers of 
commerce or the BDB, while supplies last. Limit 150 per business. Local businesses can offer the disposable masks to 
residents and visitors without a mask. 

Jensen Beach Chamber of Commerce Hobe Sound Chamber of Commerce 
1960 NE Jensen Beach Blvd., Jensen Beach 8958 SE Bridge Rd., Hobe Sound 

Stuart/Martin County Chamber of Commerce Indiantown Chamber of Commerce 
1650 S. Kanner Hwy., Stuart 15545 SW Warfield Blvd., Indiantown 

Palm City Chamber of Commerce Business Development Board of Martin County 
3168 SW Martin Down Blvd., Palm City 1002 SE Monterey Commons Blvd., Suite 207, Stuart 

Residents 
Beginning Friday, July 10, residents can pick up reusable, cloth masks at one of the six Martin County Library branches 
during normal operating hours, while supplies last. Distribution is limited to 2 masks per person and no more than 8 masks 
per household. 

Blake Library Hoke Library 
2351 SE Monterey Rd., Stuart 1150 NW Jack Williams Way, Jensen Beach 

Elisabeth Lahti Library Peter and Julie Cummings Library 
15200 SW Adams Ave., Indiantown 2551 SW Matheson Ave., Palm City 

Hobe Sound Library Robert Morgade Library 
10595 SE Federal Hwy., Hobe Sound 5851 SE Community Dr., Stuart 

For more information, visit www.martin.fl.us/Coronavirus or call the Community Information Center, Monday through 
Friday from 8 a.m. to 5 p.m. Follow us on Facebook and Twitter to stay up-to-date on social media. For health questions 
related to COVID-19, residents can call the 24-hour Florida Department of Health (FDOH) Call Center at 866-779-6121 or 
email COVID-19@flhealth.gov. Information is also available on the FDOH website. 
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